
At Brookview, 

our school community 

has a commitment to: 

 Increased academic 
achievement 

 Developing positive 
relationships by prac-
ticing mutual respect 

 Celebrating the diver-
sity of learning styles 
and cultures 

 Providing a safe envi-
ronment  

 

MAY 14th 

STONYBROOK                                
OPEN HOUSE FOR                    
INCOMING                                    
5TH GRADERS  6:30 p.m.         
 

MAY 28th   

MEMORIAL DAY -  

NO SCHOOL 
 

JUNE 4th   

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL  
EARLY RELEASE                  
2:30 p.m.  

05-04-2018 

Upcoming Dates:  

Brookview Elementary  

1550 North Cumberland Road 

Indianapolis, IN 46229 

Office: 317-532-3050 

Fax: 317-532-3089 

http://brookview.warren.k12.in.us 

 

This week we say, “Thank You!”  
to our Wonderful, Awesome, 

Amazing, Fantastic staff.   
May 7th to May 11th is Teacher Appreciation Week.                   
Our Brookview teachers are the best in the business. 
They love our students with all of their hearts as they 
share their gifts and talents with our students every    
single day.  The job may be exhausting, but they                        
energetically come to work each 
day to make sure our students are 
provided with engaging                  
activities that ensure their                       
academic and social growth.  

Thank You to all of Brookview’s   
wonderful staff for all that you do. 

 

FREE FOOTBALL CAMP 4th Grade Social Films 

Yearbooks 
 

2017/2018 
YEARBOOKS 

Our Yearbook 
sale has been 
extended.  You 
can still order 
a 2017/2018               
Yearbook for 
only $12.00.  

Teacher Appreciation Week  

Brookview will show the Human Growth 
and Development videos separately to 
fourth grade boys and girls on                          
Monday, May 21st.  Following the  
showing of the videos, discussion will be 
led by personnel from the Social Health 
Association. 

For more information, visit 
www.socialhealth.org/parents/portal          
to access the Parent Portal using the     
password:  healthykids.     

If you do NOT 
want your child 
to participate, 
please send a 
written note to 
the office by  
May 17th. 

http://brookview.warren.k12.in.us/
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CHANGES ? 

PLEASE                  
NOTIFY THE  

OFFICE BEFORE                

3:00 p.m. 
OF ANY                

TRANSPORTATION 
CHANGES 

ASTHMA CAMP 

Just a few reminders concerning dress                    
expectations as the weather is turning warmer. 
 

Acceptable shirts/tops: 

 Shirts must cover shoulders, midriffs, and 
backs.                                                             
(NO tank tops, spaghetti straps, sundresses, etc.) 

 

Acceptable shorts/skirts 

 Shorts and skirts must be no shorter 
than 2 inches above the knee. 

 

Acceptable Shoes 

 Toes and heels MUST be covered.                                  
(No flip flops or sandals.) 

 

If your student’s apparel does not meet dress                                        
expectations they will call home and different clothes/shoes will 
need to be brought to school to change. 

 

SUMMER CAMP 

DRESS EXPECTATIONS 

 

Library News 

LOST ITEMS 

If your child is 
missing glasses (we 
have 5 pair), coats, 
hats, jackets, 
sweatshirts, lunch 
boxes, or anything 
else please have 
him/her check out 
the 
lost 
and 
found.   

Friday, May 18th will 
be the last day                       
students will be able to 
check out books from 
the library for this 
school year.           

ALL BOOKS are due 
back to the library no 
later than FRIDAY, 
MAY 25th.   

Students with lost or missing books will need to 
pay for or make arrangements for these books 
before the end of the school year.             

$1 Robotics Donations 
CONGRATULATIONS 
BROOKVIEW ROBOTICS! 

For every $1 donation to support  
our Robotics team.  You will                    
receive a sheet of coupons for                  

Burger King.  Thank you for your support!   

MOVING? 

If your child will NOT be                      
returning to Brookview for the 
2018/2019 school year, please 
contact the office by May 25th. 


